
The Baltimore Chemical Association, Inc.

Dear BCA Member, 

It’s a new year, and the Club is looking forward to another great season of golf and socializing!  This means that it is time 

again to start the process for awarding scholarships.  Below is a copy of the scholarship application for 2015.  Please fill 
out the application with all of the information so that the committee can make the difficult decision as to who the 

recipients will be this year.  Please note that your sponsor must be a member in good standing. 

Application must be received by February 20, 2020.

Date of Application: _________________________________________________ 

Name of Application: _________________________________________________ 

Name of Active Member (Parent): _________________________________________________ 

Home Address: _________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: _________________________________________________ 

College/University: _________________________________________________ 

Year in School (circle/highlight): Sophomore Junior Senior 

The following must be included with this application: 

 List of the Chemical Club activities the active member/parent attended

 Copy of student’s prior transcript

 100 word essay stating the reason why application should receive the scholarship

Please mail application and required documents to: 

Baltimore Chemical Association, Inc. 

5626 Southwestern Blvd 

Halethorpe, Maryland 21227 

Sincerely, 

Tom Lucas 

President 




